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April 1, 2024 
 
 
Eric & Lacey Conner 
3515 North Ridge Dr. 
Klamath Falls, OR 97603 
 
 
Re: Parcel P, North Ridge Estates Superfund Site, 3515 North Ridge Dr. 
 ECSI No. 2335 
 
 
Dear Eric & Lacey Conner; 
 
Welcome to the North Ridge Estates neighborhood. Your property is located within the North 
Ridge Estates Superfund Site, Operable Unit 1 (NRE, OU1). The U.S. Environmental Protection 
Agency previously completed a $42 million remedial action to address asbestos contamination 
from the improper demolition of the former Marine Recuperation Barrack complex previous 
located at the North Ridge Estates neighborhood.  
 
The Department of Environmental Quality is responsible for overseeing the long term 
protectiveness of the cap installed throughout OU1. This includes routine inspections of the cap. 
The purpose of these inspections is to check on the integrity of the site wide cap, see what 
changes have been made, and where repairs may be needed. The cap is composed of many 
materials including vegetated soil, rock, pavement, concrete, etc.  
 
I would greatly appreciate if you would provide me with your phone number(s) and email(s) for 
inspection notification purposes.  
 
If you have any questions about the inspections, caps or future below grade work on your 
property, please contact me at 503-860-3943 or by email at Katie.Daugherty@deq.oregon.gov. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Katie Daugherty, R.G 
Project Manager 
Cleanup Program 
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